
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cir No.: STS/109/2024-25        01.10.2024 (Tuesday) 
 

Dear Parent 
 

This is to inform you that your ward has been selected to participate in CBSE Cluster XX 

Football Tournament to be held at National Victor Public School, I.P. Extn. Delhi from 

03.10.2024 (Thursday) to 09.10.2024 (Wednesday). 

 

Please Note: Parents have to drop and pick their ward from the school/venue after the 

event. 

 

For any queries, please contact:   Mr Budhraj Rawat: 9871589390 

      Mr Sanjay Dhyani: 9312991234   

 

Ms. Meneka I. Singh 

    (Principal) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
CONSENT SLIP FOR CIR NO.: STS/109/2024-25 

 

I, Ms./ Mr.__________________________ Parent /Guardian of _________________________ of Class ________ 

am interested in my ward’s participation in CBSE Cluster XX Football Tournament to be 

held at National Victor Public School, I.P. Extn. Delhi from 03.10.2024 (Thursday) to 

09.10.2024 (Wednesday). 
 

I, hereby, undertake that I have no objection in participation of my son/ daughter in the 

above said game. I also hereby, undertake that I am sending him/her at my own risk and 

school authorities are not responsible in case of any mishap.  

 
 
Parent’s Signature: ______________        Parent’s Mobile Number: _______________ 

 


